
Submitter: Jean Gilmore 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Education 

Measure: SB767 

I am a Pinehurst School District resident and strongly believe that an Oregon school 

district should +not+ be able to sponsor a brick and mortar public charter school 

which is located in an Oregon school district which is not the sponsor of that brick 

and mortar public charter school. Please use sound judgement and pass SB767! 


